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December 28, 2011

Dear NBTHK/AB members:

The NBTHK American Branch now offers an automatic payment service for paying
annual membership dues through Paypal. This payment option will allow you to use a credit card
to pay your annual dues via the internet. Please note that when using this option, your annual
dues will be $260.00, which includes a $10.00 service fee.

American Branch members and those wishing to join the NBTHK American Branch can
access this service directly at our website: http://www.nbthk-ab.org/membership.

Best Regards,

Paul L. Davidson
PLD/bb


